


As we start the new year, we tend to think 
about resolutions.  New Year’s Resolutions, 
however, are not just for adults. It is 
important for kids to think about goals they 
would like to achieve in the coming year.  
Challenging your child to try new things, 
work harder and achieve goals can be a fun 
adventure you can embark upon together.  
This year, make SMART goals. Here are some important tips for setting 
goals and resolutions with your child.

Set Specific and realistic goals.  Encourage your child to pick one or two 
areas on which to work. Make sure he knows exactly what he wants to 
accomplish. Example – “I want to read a new book each month.” 

Measurable – How will your child know when she has reached a specific 
goal?

Achievable – Your child’s goals should not be too lofty, but they should be 
challenging so as to promote growth.

Relevant – Encourage your child link his goals to something important to 
everyday life.

Timely – Help your child determine when she wants to reach each specific 
goal.  If a goal is  long-term in nature (several months or a year), have her 
set mini-goals along the way in order to stay motivated.

Lastly, it’s a good idea for your child to post his goals as a reminder to self 
to keep going. Encourage him write his goals down and post them in a 
visible area, such as on the refrigerator.

What the mind can believe, you can achieve.
~ Lorraine Moller

New Year’s  
Resolutions for Kids

Tips for Preventing 
Colds & Flu 

ff Get a flu vaccine each year to 
prevent the flu.

ff Wash your hands often with 
soap and warm water, or use an 
alcohol-based sanitizer. 

ff Cover your nose and mouth 
with a tissue when you sneeze, 
cough or blow your nose. 
Throw away used tissues, then 
wash your hands. 

ff If you don’t have a tissue, cough 
or sneeze into your sleeve or 
elbow – not into your hands •

ff Regularly clean surfaces in your 
home that are touched often 
like light switches, doorknobs, 
faucets and appliance handles. 

ff Don’t share food, utensils, 
beverages, towels, lipstick, toys, 
cigarettes or anything else that 
might be contaminated with 
germs. 

ff Avoid touching your eyes, nose 
or mouth. Germs can spread by 
touching them.

ff Avoid close contact with sick 
people. Most germs are spread 
when a sick person coughs, 
sneezes or talks. 

ff Stay at home if you have: A 
fever of 100°F or more or have 
a severe cough with a fever. 
A sore throat with fever or 
difficulty swallowing. Diarrhea 
or vomiting. 

ff Wear a mask in a medical office, 
if asked. 

ff Always follow your doctor’s 
instructions and take medicine 
as prescribed.

What’s Happening 
with PTG!
Welcome back Sheridan families.  We 
hope everyone had a great break and 
are looking forward to all the fun stuff to come in 2017.

Upcoming events:
•	 January 20th – Popcorn Friday

•	 January 23rd  – PTG Meeting 4:00 – 4:30

•	 February 6th – Yankee Candle Fundraiser starts

•	 February 7th – Skate Night @ Roller Valley 6:00 – 8:00

•	 February 24th – Popcorn Friday

•	 February 27th – PTG Meeting 4:00 - 4:30

•	 February 28th – Yankee Candle Fundraiser ends/orders due



Sheridan Arts Gala 
 

Thursday, January 26th, 2017 

5:00 to 7:00 pm 

 

Come experience: 

MUSIC, ART, DRAMA & DANCE 

With your whole family! 

 
Special performance by Sheridan’s Band, Strings and Chorus kids 



REMEMBER 
We’re on the web!
Just visit 
www.spokaneschools.org/sheridan

Visitor Sign-In  
Guest Badges

Parents and visitors, when 
you enter the building for any 
reason, please stop in at the 
office and put on a “visitor 

badge”.  We monitor the 
hallways closely to ensure the 
safety of your student and ask 
anyone without identification 
to return to the office to get 
a badge.  We are aware that 

parents sometimes need to stop 
in quickly to bring an item to a 
child, but our first priority is to 
protect our students.  Please, 

if you are visiting, you need to 
sign in.  Thank You!

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal 
and state rules and regulations and does not 

discriminate on the basis of age, sex, marital status, 
race, color, creed, national origin, the presence 
of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or 
the use of a trained dog guide or service animal 
by a person with a disability, sexual orientation 

including gender expression or gender identity, or 
honorably discharged veteran or military status. 

This holds true for all students who are interested 
in participating in educational programs and/or 

extracurricular school activities, and provides equal 
access to the Boy Scouts and other designated 

youth groups.  Inquiries regarding compliance and/
or grievance procedures may be directed to the 
school district’s officers as follows: Title IX/Staff 
Civil Rights Officer, Tennille Jeffries-Simmons, 

(509) 354-7265 • Harassment, Intimidation, 
Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer, Dr. 

Adam Swinyard (509) 354-7393, • 504 Compliance 
Officer, Gwen Harris (509) 354-7393 • ADA Officer, 

Tennille Jeffries-Simmons (509) 354-7265 • 
Affirmative Action Officer, Mary Templeton, (509) 

354-5961 • Equal Opportunity Officer, Ramon 
Alvarez, (509) 354-7344* 200 N. Bernard Street, 

Spokane, WA 99201-0206.

This newsletter sponsored by Sheridan ASB.

Brrrrr! Bundle up!
As temperatures tumble, be sure your student is 
dressed appropriately for  
the weather: 

•	 Wear layers of loose-fitting, lightweight, warm 
clothing. Trapped air between the layers will 
insulate. Outer garments should be tightly 
woven, water repellent and hooded. 

•	 Wear a hat. Forty percent of body heat can be lost from the head.

•	 Wear mittens. Mittens, snug at the wrist, are better than gloves to keep 
hands warm.

•	 Use a scarf to cover the mouth to protect lungs from extreme cold. This is 
especially important for children who have a respiratory condition such as 
asthma.

Attendance Line 354-4157   
If your child is going to be absent or tardy, please notify the 
school. Our attendance hotline is available 24 hours a day 
at 354-4157. Please use this number to report your child’s 
absence rather than calling the office. In addition, because of 
new state requirements regarding illness reporting, please be as specific 
as possible as to why your child is absent (cold, flu, sore throat, etc…). 

It is very important that children arrive at school on time. Late students 
miss instruction and cause a disruption to the class when they enter. 
We realize there are things that can’t be avoided, but we encourage you to 
be on time. Parents must enter school with their student when they arrive 
late or call the office in order to excuse the tardiness.

AT&T

Are you interested in 
working at Sheridan?
Can you commit to a Monday-Friday 
schedule as follows? 

•	 8:00 - 8:30 a.m. 

•	 11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

•	 3:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

If you have an interest in providing playground supervision, or being 
a crossing guard (position pays minimum wage) - please stop by 
the front office for more information.

Just For Fun!
Q:	What should you do if you 	 	
	 find a tiger in your bed?

A:	Sleep 	
	 somewhere 	
	 else!


